DICASTERY FOR CULTURE AND EDUCATION

Culture Section

THE CIRCULAR NEWSLETTER

What's going on at the Council for Culture?



A circular newsletter is sent out from the Dicastery frequently, with images, news on appointments, conferences and events, telling our friends what has been happening at the Dicastery.

Most of the material comes from our social media posts. But as we are aware that not all those interested in culture are fully immersed therein, we found it useful to have these two pages of info regularly available.

A Spanish version is also available.

You can access the **English version** via the links below:

You can access it via the links below:

You can subscribe here SUBSCRIBE